
POVERTY AND THE EFFECTS OF FORMAL EDUCATION

It is generally thought that education is the most effective treatment to lessen poverty and to upgrade many aspects of
life in modern socie.

In particular, the poverty of our children has been a continuing concern. One in five low-income families is
headed by a parent who works full-time all year; thus, it is often difficult to tell if a family is in need  The
distant nature of the relationship was often indicated by a mere noting of their presence rather than an
explanation of their involvement. Education reduces the spread of communicable diseases that plague poverty
stricken areas. A â€¦ discussed the increase in confidence in school resulting from her involvement with the
drama club. Câ€¦ described how every body kept to the rules in the youth club and accepted them. As many of
these activities were sports the children regularly played in matches against other local teams. Y9 rural girl
Whatever role the adult played in the activity the relationship was always perceived as being very different
from that with teachers in school, even when it was the same adult e. Education creates development,
free-thinking citizens and better health and wellbeing. In this paper we report on the possible advantages for
learning conferred by educational relationships in what we are calling the formal out-of-school activities.
Individuals come and go and therefore perceptions of expertise change with the young people being able to
contribute their greater knowledge and understanding of the activity to the new members. When asked what
they had learnt, their typical responses were articulate and insightful. The Educational Relationship The
relationship with the adults involved in the activity itself was a strong factor in continued membership,.. Y9
rural girl Why continue? However, both Canadian and international interventions have shown that the effects
of poverty can be reduced using sustainable interventions. Not only have we been unsuccessful at eradicating
child poverty, but over the past decade, the inequity of family incomes in Canada has grown 2 , and for some
families, the depth of poverty has increased as well 3. One of the key areas influenced by family income is
educational outcomes. Phipps S, Lethbridge L. In rural areas, children may travel for hours each way to get to
school on a bus. These general findings were corroborated by Willms 38 using reading scores from children in
grade 4 and those 15 years of age from 34 countries. Test results can be misleading and can mask the gradient
if the sample does not account for all children who should be completing the test. The results strongly support
the notion that early interventions should include the whole family and be continued beyond the early years. A
Year 9 girl, H.. The links with adult clubs, real theatres, and national associations provide the opportunity for
children to contribute to the activity at a level very difficult to achieve in the day to day activities of a school.
However, it is the parent-child relationship that has been proven to have the greatest influence on reversing the
impact of poverty. Control group families received no handouts or books. Such transitions usually depended
on age but also were possible only with the development of skills.


